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June 12, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  

Honorable Sherri L. Golden 

Secretary 

State of New Jersey 

Board of Public Utilities 

Post Office Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

 

Re: I/M/O the 2024 New Jersey Energy Master Plan 

BPU Docket No. QO24020126 

 

Dear Secretary Golden: 

 In response to the Board of Public Utilities’ (“Board”) Request for 

Information dated May 14, 2024, in the above-referenced docket, I enclose for 

filing Rockland Electric Company’s (“RECO” or the “Company”) responses to 

the Board’s Request for Information.  

 

 Please note that RECO is making this filing solely in electronic form 

pursuant to the Board’s directive in its Emergency Order dated March 19, 2020, 

in BPU Docket No. EO20030254. 

 

 Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

      /s/ John L. Carley 

 

John L. Carley 

Associate General Counsel 

 

      

 


